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MEDIA RELEASE 

 
2025-08-20 
 

BUS ROUTES FOR NEXT SCHOOL YEAR NOW AVAILABE 
 

The Nipissing-Parry Sound Student Transportation Services has opened its website to 
parents and guardians to review school bus routes for the next school year.  Effective 
today, those who have parent portal accounts can go in and review the transportation 
details for their children.   
 
All parents and guardians are encouraged to create a portal account and subscribe to 
our Notifications module to receive alerts through email and text messages.  
Instructions can be found on our website at www.npssts.ca .   
 
We suggest reviewing transportation details periodically leading up to the first day of 
school as changes will continue to be made. 
 
Any inquiries regarding changes to routing can be directed to the NPSSTS via email at 
info@npssts.ca .  They will be reviewed and forwarded to the appropriate NPSSTS 
route planner or school board for processing. 
 
Also new this year is an OPT OUT and OPT IN process.  Details on this change are 
also available on the website by clicking the appropriate scrolling banner at the top of 
the homepage. 
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